
08/01/2019 - From Ms. Slifkin, AP 

 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Katie Slifkin, the new Assistant Principal @ Thurgood 
Marshall Fundamental Middle School.  I hope you are enjoying the final days of summer.  I am 
looking forward to a year of growth for all students as we work together to be Jaguar Strong!  I 
am pleased to announce that Thurgood Marshall earned an “A” grade for the 2018-2019 school 
year.  I look forward to sharing our 2019-20 school goals on how we can work together as a 
school community for our continued success at our SAC meeting in September.  

 

6th grade orientation will be held August 12th from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  6th grade students 
can be dropped off in the car circle at 8:00 a.m.  Students will receive their schedules and locks 
beginning at 8:00 a.m. There will be no cost for 6th grade locks.  6th grade students will visit each 
of their assigned classrooms from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  At that time teachers will provide a 
more specific supply list.  All students will start the year with our current counselor, Dr. McKee 
if they have any questions.  There will be a parent meeting for all 6th grade parents and any new 
to fundamental parent on August 12th from 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 

7th Graders can pick up their schedule from 1:00 – 2:00 p.m. 

8th Graders can pick up their schedule from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

7th and 8th graders will not visit classrooms after picking up schedules on the 12th. 

7th grade immunization records must be submitted prior to August 12th to receive their 
schedule.   

 

The parent meeting will count as the August monthly meeting credit for 6th grade parents and 
new to fundamental parents.  Our seasoned fundamental parents can attend our 1st PTSA 
meeting on Thursday, August 22nd from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. that is the only available meeting for 
the month of August.  Please refer to our fundamental policy for attendance on monthly 
meetings.  Thank you and enjoy your evening.   

 


